
No. 2018 - 0004

SUBMISSION OF APPLICATIONS 
FOR  PRE-AUTHORIZATION FOR THE 

PERITONEAL DIALYSIS (PD)
FIRST Z BENEFITS FOR 2018

All accredited peritoneal dialysis (PD) providers are advised 
to submit applications for pre-authorization of their patients 
for 2018 starting January 3, 2018. This will allow both the PD 
provider and corresponding PhilHealth Regional Office to 
determine eligibility of each of the members / patients for 
year 2018.

The PD providers are advised to inform their patients to 
look for other financing sources for the expected one week 
interruption in the provision of the services under the PD First 
Z Benefits due to the declared non-working holidays. 
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